From: Sein, Elaine [mailto:esein@aces.org]

Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 9:39 AM

To: Dr. Thomas Danehy; 'Murray, Colleen'; Hamlet M. Hernandez; Matthew Conway; Portia Bonner; Jody
Goeler (jody.goeler@hamden.org); 'Benigni, Mark'; Elizabeth Feser; Garth Harries; Vincent Scarpetti; Ana
Ortiz; Michael P. Yamin; Christine Syriac; 'Menzo, Salvatore'; Neil Cavallaro; Robert Gilbert;
cmarlone@ansonia.org; Jeffrey F. Solan; tgasper@wolcottps.org; charlesp@mps1.org; Sharon Locke;
Scott Schoonmaker; Robert Cronin; kveronesi@rsd13.org; Charles Dumias;
kouellette@waterbury.k12.ct.us

Subject: RE: Regional Calendar 17_18 Draft.pdf

Dear all,
Please note the follow up conference call is scheduled for October 26" at 12pm. Please see the
number/code below. Thanks.

Phone: 1 (669) 224-3412
Code: 830-952-749

From: Danehy, Thomas

Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2016 3:38 PM

To: 'Murray, Colleen' <cmurray@bethany-ed.org>; '"Hamlet Hernandez'
<hhernandez@branfordschools.org>; 'Hernandez, H' <hhernandez@branford.k12.ct.us>; Matthew
Conway <mconway@derbyps.org>; '‘Bonner, Portia' <pbonner@east-haven.k12.ct.us>; Jody Goeler
(jody.goeler@hamden.org) <jody.goeler@hamden.org>; 'Benigni, Mark'
<mark.benigni@meridenk12.org>; '‘Charles Dumais' <Charles.Dumais@reg5.k12.ct.us>;
efeser@milforded.org; Garth Harries <garth.harries@new-haven.k12.ct.us>; vscarpetti@orange-ed.org;
'Ana Ortiz' <ortiza@oxfordpublicschools.org>; 'Michael P. Yamin' <myamin@region16ct.org>; 'Syriac,
Christine' <csyriac@seymourschools.org>; 'Menzo, Salvatore' <smenzo@wallingfordschools.org>;
neil.cavallaro@whschools.org; 'Robert Gilbert' <rgilbert@woodbridgeps.org>; cmarlone@ansonia.org;
jsolan@cheshire.k12.ct.us; Jody Goeler (jody.goeler@hamden.org) <jody.goeler@hamden.org>;
tgasper@wolcottps.org; charlesp@mpsl.org; Sharon Locke <lockes@naugy.net>; Garth Harries
<garth.harries@new-haven.k12.ct.us>; Garth.harries@new/haven.k12ct.us;
sschoonmaker@northbranfordschools.org; cronin.robert@north-haven.k12.ct.us;
tgasper@wolcottps.org; kveronesi@rsd13.org; 'Charles Dumais' <Charles.Dumais@reg5.k12.ct.us>;
kouellette@waterbury.k12.ct.us; 'kouelette@waterbury.k12.ct.us' <kouelette@waterbury.k12.ct.us>
Cc: Sein, Elaine <esein@aces.org>

Subject: Regional Calendar 17_18 Draft.pdf

Good Afternoon:

Our ACES Governing Board rejected the proposed draft calendar for 2017-2018 by a vote of 15-2.
Naugatuck and Meriden voted to approve the draft calendar. The discussion included strong arguments
in favor of starting with PD Day of Monday, August 28 with students first day, Wednesday August 30.
Board members from Oxford, Orange and North Haven were most strongly in support of starting the
week of August 28 with teachers that Monday and having students start on Wednesday, August 30.

Many Board members expressed an interest in getting input from their Board, so your ACES Board
member may be coming to you in the near future to talk about the calendar.



I'll schedule another meeting/conference call shortly through Elaine Sein so we have a new proposal for
them for the November 10 ACES Board meeting.

Board members present at the meeting and voting were Amity, Bethany, Branford, Cheshire, East
Haven, Hamden, Region 13, Meriden, Middletown, Milford, Naugatuck, North Haven, Orange, Oxford,
Wallingford, Waterbury, West Haven.

Thanks,
Tom



